
Dear Parents/Carers,

Adults Bingo Night 5th April doors open 6:30pm, eyes down 7pm at The Blues 
Club, Portland.

We are collecting prizes to go towards the adults Bingo. We would really 
appreciate it if you could take in any donations and hand them to Miss Powell 
on the gate at school drop off and pick up. Donations can be absolutely 
anything from a tin of beans, cereals, cheese crackers to wine, smellies, 
chocolates. Whatever you have available to donate will gratefully be received.

Remember all money raised goes straight back to the school PTFA to 
contribute towards items for the children.

More upcoming PTFA dates for your diary……..

Easter Egg Hunt – Thursday 30th March at 3pm 50p to enter.
Children’s Bingo Friday 31st March during school time – Free to play.
Adults Bingo Wednesday 5th April 6:30pm at The Blues Club, Portland.
Coronation Picnic Tuesday 9th May 2pm onwards, parents are invited and 
refreshments will be available to purchase.
Year 6 End of SATS Disco – Friday 19th May 6pm – 8pm More details to follow.
Ice Cream Fridays starting Friday 2nd June then every Friday (Weather 
permitting) where the PTFA will be in school selling ice cream at the end of the 
day.
Summer Fayre – Saturday 15th July More information to follow.

Many thanks for everyone’s support.

Atlantic Academy PTFA.


